Joint Administrative Session of the Town Council and Utility Service Board in Huntertown, Indiana August 21, 2019 6:00 p.m. Huntertown Town Hall, 15617 Lima Road

A Joint Administrative Session of the Huntertown Town Council and Utility Service Board (USB) was held on Wednesday, August 21, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. In attendance were Council President Brandon Seifert; Council Members Mike Aker and Mike Stamets; USB Members Jim Fortman and Kerri Garvin; and Town Manager Beth Shellman. Absent was Town Council members Patricia Freck and Gary Grant, USB President Brad Hite; and Clerk-Treasurer Ryan Schwab.

Council President Brandon Seifert called the session to order at 5:30 p.m., in the absence of the Clerk-Treasurer, the Town Manager agreed to take minutes of the session.

The purpose of this Joint Administrative Session was to discuss the time studies for utility employees, adding full-time and part-time help; and utilizing three department heads versus one Superintendent of Utilities and that wages to be paid to department heads.

No decisions were made at this session.

The session adjourned at 7:11 p.m.

HUNTERTOWN TOWN COUNCIL
By: Brandon Seifert, President
By: ABSENT Mike Aker, Council Member
By: Patricia Freck, Council Member
By: Gary Grant, Council Member
By: Mike Stamets, Council Member

By: Am Fortman, Member

Kerri Garvin, Member

Ryan Schwab Clerk-Treasurer

ATTEST